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5th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Re: Travel arrangements and collection of children – 2023 -24 
 

It is important for us to know how your child will be travelling home from school. At the 

bottom of this form, there is a section to let school know your child’s travel 

arrangements. Please sign and tick asap to let us know this.  

 

Please be aware that all staff will be bringing their class outside for collection. Please 

bring the slip back by the end of Thursday 7th September otherwise we will expect you 

to pick your son or daughter up from their teacher. 

 

Please be reminded that if your child is being collected by an unknown adult then please 

provide a password. To do this, contact the office and agree a safe password which the 

person collecting your child will tell the class teacher so we can release your child at 

the end of the day. 

 

We appreciate your support and want your children to be kept as safe as possible. If 

you have any questions, please ask. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Simon Russell  

Headteacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Name of child ______________________________ Class _____________ 

 

The travel arrangements for my child at the end of the day will usually be (please tick 

appropriate option below): 

 

□ Collection by parent / carer 

 

□ Collection by other adult – please specify who: _________________________ 

 

□ Walk home alone including meeting parents not on the school playground e.g. near 

the front of the school gates or with an older sibling  
 

Parent Signature: ________________________________________ 
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